Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Barclay, David W.

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2007 4:12 PM

To: Fiala, Eugenia J.

Subject: FW: FW: Status of GEAC members #070112
06/11//07

Jean,

Please see Tony's email below.
Thank you,

David Barclay

Utility Analyst

Strategic Planning
Gainesville Regional Utilities
(352) 393-1296 Phone

(352) 334-3151 Fax
barclaydwlgru.com

————— Original Message-----

From: abren [mailto:abren@mse.ufl.edu]
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2007 9:13 PM

To: Barclay, David W.

Subject: Re: FW: Status of GEAC members

Thanks David. Please let Mr. Brinkman know that I am resigning my position on the
committee. I wish the committee well in its efforts to improve energy conservation and
supply for the greater Gainesville area.

My responsibilities at the University of Florida have prevented me from attending the GEAC
meetings on a regular basis. I believe there are other citizens ready and willing to take
on the responsibility.

Best regards,

Tony B.

Anthony B. Brennan, PhD :

Margaret A. Ross Professor of Materials Science & Engineering Professor of Biomedical
Engineering University of Florida PO Box 116400 Gainesville, FL 32611-6400

Tel: 352.392.6281

Fax: 352.392.3771

Fmail: abrennan@mse.ufl.edu <mailto:abrennan@mse.ufl.edu>

Web: http://brennan.mse.ufl.edu



